From: Farid Sadeghi

Sent: Sunday, June 5, 2022 2:23 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Cc: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: June 8th member motion 14.4 - move by Councillor Beros

Hello,

I am not sure why we should be reconsidering a decision which has already been made by
residents and Council on this topic last year on October 13th meeting. Mr. Perreli’s event was
supposed to be a free of charge event for residents and the motion back in October 13 2021,
was insulting the residents to begin with, now bringing this back on the table again is insulting
even more. Residents have already shared their mind about this Event back in October 13 and
the correspondence regarding this item (13.2) is publicly available.

Council should respond why Mr. Perreli still has not paid back the money he owes us since
October 13 2021, this loan should be paid back with it's interest.

Mr Perreli MUST follow the Council Event Policy which says Council-led Events are not to be
directly funded from any City budget. (Policy Principles Section 2).

Thanks,
Farid Sadeghi
67 Snowy Meadow



